
MRS. RICHARD’S FANTASTIC FIRST 
GRADE

The Music Performance was wonderful!  I am so proud of our class.  They worked so hard to learn 
the songs and their speaking parts.  It was a great night that everyone enjoyed. 

Yearbooks can be purchased before or after school in the office for $28. Please be sure to write your 
child’s name on the inside cover, as they obviously all look alike! ☺   Students will have the 
opportunity to get their friends’ signatures in their yearbook on the last few days of school.   

We will have our final Science Test-Chapter 6 on Wednesday, May 23rd.  A study guide and Science 
Journals will come home on Monday to help students prepare. 

We will celebrate the last day of school with an end of the year party hosted by our wonderful 
Genesis Parent Group.  A sign-up sheet is posted on our door if you would like to contribute 
anything.   

Upcoming Dates to Remember: 

✓ May 24th    Movie/PJ’s  Day 

✓ May 25th  Last Day of School 
11:45 Dismissal 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

Read 20 minutes 

Math

Read 20 minutes 

Math  

Read 20 minutes 

Math 

Study for Science 

Test

No Homework
Have a great 

summer!


